
Dear Parents

At the end of last year our on-line fundraising provider - Virgin Money 
Giving ceased trading and we have been forced to find an alternative.

We now have a new on-line fundraising provider 
which we will be using to support as many of the fundraising activities 
as we can.  Where possible web links to campaigns will be included in 
parent mails and posters supporting a planned event.

To those families who previously made monthly donations to our old 
on-line fundraising page, THANK YOU so much! This regular top 
up to our fundraising efforts makes a huge difference in helping 
us raise much needed money to support the school.  

We would love it if anyone would like to continue to provide this 
support, please use the new link below and hit “Donate” to 
set up a new regular donation.

Please visit our new fundraising page 

https://www.justgiving.com/friendsofclavering 

Thank you for your ongoing support,

The Friends of Clavering School 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/gp/chpf/homepage?orig=%2Fref%3Dsmi_nav_surl
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claveringps/
https://www.justgiving.com/friendsofclavering
https://www.justgiving.com/friendsofclavering



